
Astor Neighborhood Association, Inc. – Mon., May 19, 2008 – 6:00 PM 

Howe Neighborhood Family Resource Center     
 526 S. Monroe Ave., Green Bay, WI 

 
1) ROLL CALL 

Present: A. Higgins, President, J. Schwenk, Vice President; P. Schleis, 
Secretary/Treasurer; R. Chronert, J. Sharp, J. Frank, J. Weycker, J. Nehring 
Absent, excused: B. Weycker, M. Van Handel, P. Ebel 
Absent, unexcused: B. Dickey 

   
2) INVITED GUESTS 

Tony Theisen, Alderperson: Tony will check about the motion lights by Aldo 
Leopold, as well as the AT&T project. 419 Cass St. will be torn down, and has 
been used by SWAT training by the police! Tony is trying to get the police to 
ticket more speeders on the side streets. A petition at the MNLC might help. Tony 
also talked about the problems of hospital people smoking in our neighborhood. 
The city is checking into garbage/recycling bins. Tony has gotten negative 
response from the elderly. There were complaints about vehicle noise in early 
mornings (Thurs. – Sat.) by Madison and Porlier.  

Officer Brian Schilt: absent 
CSI’s: absent 
Eric Vandeveld, Webmaster, astorneighborhood.org 
 

3) APPROVAL OF APRIL 2008 MINUTES: Pastor Schleis 
4) TREASURER’S REPORT/BILLS: Pastor Schleis 

M/S/C to approve the April minutes, and the Treasurer’s report. 
 

5) ANNOUNCEMENTS & COMMITTEE REPORTS 
a. Update- Aldo Leopold School playground equipment replacement. The 
May meetings were cancelled, but ANA had not been notified. Aldo Leopold 
has apologized, and rescheduled the meeting for Thurs., May 22,  5:30 PM, 
RSVP requested to douville@etkg.com.  
 
b. Garage Sale: Sat., May 31. Trini Bielski has volunteered to take care of  
advertising.  
 
c. Newsletter: Joanne contacted Erik Hoyer, and has a list of topics. We’d like 
to have the summer newsletter out before the City Band concerts begin (on 
Wed., June 11?). We’ll have the newsletter printed through the city of Green 
Bay, and we pay for that printing. Mark Anderson is still willing to do the 
layout. Send all information to Joanne by May 31. 
 
d. Popcorn in the Park: we assume it begins on the 2nd Wed. of June, through 
the 2nd Wed. of August. Do the Barbershops have their concert on Mon., June 



23, or June 30? Jesse Sharp is in charge of the volunteers, and Pastor and 
Denise Schleis are in charge of supplies. 
 

6) NEW BUSINESS 
a. Meet Eric Vandeveld- brainstorm ideas for astorneighborhood.org 
 Eric put the site together in 2001. Certain things are updated, and most is 

static. Eric is open to have new information on the web site.  We discussed 
putting “wiki” type ANA history information on our web site. Eric will 
archive the newsletters, as the minutes have been. Tony Theisen also 
provided some of the early history (1970’s, 1990’s) of the ANA. Eric 
welcomes any pictures of ANA events, homes, etc. Jesse will try to go to a 
site like Microsoft Live, and provide updated maps of the ANA area, and 
the Astor Historic area. Jesse might also be able to provide a link to a 
Google Calendar for ANA events. 

 
b. ANA Board of Directors listing 

 
7) ADJOURN, 7:45 PM 

Our next ANA Board Meeting will be Monday, June 16, 2008, 6:00 PM at 
HNFRC, 526 S. Monroe Ave., Green Bay, WI 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Pastor Paul Schleis, secretary/treasurer 

 


